
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

          NBSM/196 /2024             05-10-2024   
 

 

NOTICE 
  

(PUJA VACATION-2024) 
 

This is to inform all concerned that as per the University of North Bengal Holiday 

notification Ref.No. 2919/R-24 dated 17-09-2024 that the college will be remain closed for 

the Puja Vacation from 7
th

 October, 2024 to 4
th

 November, 2024.  

 

We wish everyone very happy, healthy and enjoyable festive session. 

  

 

 

             Principal  

         NBSMahavidyalaya, Jaigaon. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


